From: Hedstrom, Jeff

To:

Fashoway, Erin; Stapp, Jennie

Cc: Mike Powell
Subject: 2022 MAGIP Election Update
Date: Friday, May 27, 2022 11:07:21 AM

MLIA Council Members,

| am pleased to inform you all that we conducted a successful election this
year and had a good voting turnout. We elected three new members to the
board and the proposed bylaw changes passed by wide margin. The following
members were elected to the board:

Vice President (thee-year term) - Jeff Sprock, City of Billings
Member Development Chair (two-year term) - Mike Eidum, MDT
Conference Liaison (two-year term) - Haley Jurecki, Axim Geospatial

The proposed changes to MAGIP’s Bylaws in Article Il, Sections 1 and 4,
PASSED with 88% of the respondents voting 'For', 10.6% voting to 'Abstain’
and 1.5% voting 'Against' the changes.

View a summary of all of the election voting results in this document.

The current MAGIP Board of Directors are very excited that the membership
voted to restore the voting privilege to the MLIAC Representative Board
Position. We value the partnership that MAGIP and MLIAC have formed years
ago, and we want to continue to work with the Council when the opportunities
arise.

Thank you to the MLIA Council for the years of supports to not only MAGIP but
to the Montana GIS community.

Jeff Hedstrom, MAGIP Past President
Mike Powell, MAGIP President
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